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Imperial College Union 

Trustee Board Re-appointments 
A note by the President 

 
Background 
In addition to one vacancy on the Trustee Board, which I hope Council will fill in another paper, there 
are also two Lay Trustees who have been members of the board for three years, and hence their terms 
are coming to an end. After an initial three year term, Council may re-appoint trustees for up to 
another three years. 
 
Both Lewis Hands and Graham Howard have expressed their desire to stand down when suitable 
replacement trustees can be found, but have agreed to remain on for another year while the search 
for their replacements continues. 
 
We have had an expression of interest from a trustee who could replace Lewis Hands, however we 
have not had sufficient time (a matter of days!) to properly consider the offer and vet the candidate. 
 
In light of this, I am inviting Council to re-appoint these Lay Trustees for one more year, while 
replacements are found and/or confirmed. 
 
Decision Required: To re-appoint Lewis Hands and Graham Howard to the Trustee Board for a period 
of one year, their terms expiring on 31st July 2011. 


